
 

 

FOR LEGAL SERVICES 

Pursuant to MSA 103B.227, Subdivision 5, the Lower Minnesota River Watershed District hereby solicits 

proposals for a legal consultant for the 2020 through 2022. 

The Lower Minnesota River Watershed District invites proposals from a firm or individual(s) to provide 

legal counsel to the District. 

Proposals setting forth the experience of the firm/individual(s) who would be interested in providing 

legal services for the Lower Minnesota River Watershed District should be sent electronically to: 

Lower Minnesota River Watershed District 

Linda Loomis, District Administrator 

naiadconsulting@gmail.com 

Proposals must be submitted on or before the close of business Friday, June 5, 2020. 

Please set forth in your proposal general information about the company/individual(s), and the 

experience of the individual(s) who propose to perform services for the District and the resumes of staff 

that would assist in providing the contractual services. Rates of individuals should be provided. 

For answers to questions regarding this request contact Linda Loomis at 763-545-4659 or 

naiadconsulting@gmail.com 

The Board will review all proposals received and reserves the right to request additional information 

from any and all proposers, to conduct interviews of the proposers, specifically lead staff proposed to 

provide services, to reject any and all proposals, and to otherwise take such action as it deems in the 

best interest of Lower Minnesota River Watershed District. 
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